                 2023 MPMGA Membership Business Meeting
Meeting took place in the Mountainview Ballroom on December 7, 2023
Three items were presented for a vote of the membership:
1.  Section 1 of the Membership portion of the bylaws will be amended to allow pro shop employees the right to membership if they meet the age requirements of living in HOA 2.  Also, anyone who is or has been a member of MPMGA can be a member even if they move away from SaddleBrooke.  The voice vote was unanimous to pass the bylaw change.
2.  Approval of the budget for 2024 was the next topic.  It was explained that the budget called for a loss of $2234.00 because the reserve fund has gotten too high.  The budget was approved unanimously.
3. Thirdly, new Board of Directors were presented for approval of the membership: Al Bolty, President; Jim Creel, Treasurer; Dave Hill, Handicaps; Pete Gregor, Rules; Dave Field, Sponsorships; and Doug Zink, Special Events.  The vote of the membership was unanimous to approve the slate of candidates.
